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Town of Bay Roberts – Transportation Master Plan 
 

Please take a moment to provide us with your input regarding the Transportation Master Plan.  Thank you for 
your time and we look forward to reviewing your comments.   
 
Please submit your comments today or forward by June 17, 2016 to:   
Robin King, P. Eng., Harbourside Transportation Consultants,  
8 Rowan Street - Terrace on the Square, PO Box 23169, Suite 306,  
St. John’s, NL A1B 4J9, OR rking@harboursideengineering.ca OR cmccarthy@harboursideengineering.ca  
 

Please provide your comments in regards to transportation throughout the Town of Bay Roberts: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rking@harboursideengineering.ca
mailto:cmccarthy@harboursideengineering.ca


Thank you for your participation!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


